
SIGN ON MORNING TEA
Thursday, August 22 10am-12pm

Are you interested in learning more about computers, laptops, tablets or 
smartphones? Come to a morning tea at the Cooktown Library and sign up 
for the free State Library of Queensland Tech Savvy for Seniors program.

Sessions will run on Monday from 2pm-4pm, starting August 29, 
and Thursday from 10am-12pm, with the final session on Thursday, 
November 28.

If you would like to express your interest or find out more, 
and are unable to attend the morning tea, contact the 
Library via email at cooktown_library@cook.qld.gov.au or 
phone 4069 5004.
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